
 

 

 
 

White House Virtual Conversation 
Ohio Primary Care Providers and the Next Phase of the Vaccination Rollout 

 
 
Dear Ohio Primary Care Providers, 
 
On behalf of the White House COVID-19 Response Team, the U.S. Surgeon General, and Ohio Governor 
Mike DeWine’s Office, I am pleased to invite you to a virtual conversation on Ohio Primary Care 
Providers and the Next Phase of the Vaccination Rollout. The event is on Thursday, May 27, from 5:30 – 
6:15 PM ET. 
 
The conversation will be an opportunity to express gratitude to Ohio’s primary care providers for their 
service to their patients, state, and country throughout the COVID-19 response and vaccine rollout. 
Speakers will discuss the critical role primary care providers will continue to play in the next phase of the 
vaccination effort -- including through vaccine education to their patients and through offering 
vaccinations in their offices -- and the tools the federal government and State of Ohio are providing to 
support them. Attendees will hear from fellow primary care providers in Ohio on innovative approaches 
they are taking to patient outreach and implementing their own vaccination programs. Additionally, 
attendees will be able to pose questions about the role of primary care providers in the next phase of 
the vaccination effort and the challenges or concerns they face. 
 
Please see information for how to register for the event below. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dr. Bechara Choucair; National Vaccinations Coordinator, White House COVID-19 Response Team 
 
VADM Vivek H. Murthy; United States Surgeon General 
 
**** 
 
Date: Thursday, May 27  
Time: 5:30 PM – 6:15 PM EST 
 
Please RSVP and submit questions for the session here: 
https://pitc.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_f2W6PaYbQLm6veXLuad_5g 
 

https://pitc.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_f2W6PaYbQLm6veXLuad_5g

